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From: Webb, Beth

Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2015 10:55 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Re: Site

Thanks. Will share with Commerce. We had heard this was a likely possibility with Navistar's decision.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Dec 19, 2015, at 10:48 AM, Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jim Jarrell <Jim.Jarrell@Linamar.com> 

Date: December 18, 2015 at 7:37:13 PM EST 

To: "'govhaley@gov.sc.gov'" <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> 

Cc: Nick Adams <Nick.Adams@Linamar.com>, "'josef.edbauer@georgfischer.com'" 

<josef.edbauer@georgfischer.com> 

Subject: Site 
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Jim Jarrell  |  President & Chief Operating Officer 
 
  CORPORATE 
   287 Speedvale Avenue, West 
   Guelph, Ontario, Canada N1H 1C5 
 

   E: jim.jarrell@linamar.com 

   T: 519 836 7550  Ext. 40205 
   C: 519 841 0532 
   www.linamar.com  
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The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this  
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete 
the material from any computer.  
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Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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